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X VETERANS GUEST HOUSE

Our vision... to provide U.S. Military service Veterans and
their families with caring support during times of medical need.

December 19, 2016

Col. (Ret) Kevin Troller, President
Retired Army Finance Officers

5 DeLeLuna Ct

Baytown, TX 77521-2618

Dear Col. Troller and Members,

The year is flying by and the Guest House is busier than ever. Your generous gift of
$2,000.00, in support of our veterans and their family members, makes our work
possible.

As we near the end of 2016, we will have had one of our busiest years. Today, the
Guest House has 17 beds in two homes and will provide 5,300 guest nights of lodging
in 2016, bringing the total nights of lodging provided since 2004 to over 55,000. We
continue to see many people undergoing weeks, if not months of daily cancer
treatments, and they need the Guest House more than ever. This “home away from
home” is crucial to their healing.

Your support is essential and you are the reason the Guest House is able to provide
lodging to so many in need. You not only provide our guests with a warm, safe place
to stay, you give them peace of mind and for that they are grateful. We encourage you
to drop by to see your hard earned money at work.

We also just kicked off a $4.0 Million capital campaign to build an expansion of our
facilities. To date we have raised just under $2.0 Million. This expansion will increase
our bed count from 17 to 33. If you are interested in learning more about the
building campaign, please give Noreen a call at 775-324-6958, x12.

Visit our website at www.veteransguesthouse.org, follow us on Facebook, and join
our mailing list to keep up on all that is going on at the Guest House.

Wlth warm regards WVU/JL
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No en E. Leary " TerryC. Tholl
Chief Executive Officer C!g&/ Board President
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Cc: Imre Volgyi, LTC (Ret), Treasurer/Recording Secretary
CSM (Ret) Wayne Ingle 1* Vice President

880 Locust Street * Reno, Nevada 89502-0948

Phone: 775.324.6958 ¢ Fax: 775.324.6071 * Email: info@veteransguesthouse.org * www.veteransguesthouse.org

The Vieterans Guest House Inc. is a Nevada 501 (¢)(3) non-profit tax excerspt #94-3160109. Your donation may be tax: deductible, please consult a tax: professional.
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